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December, 2018 

 

Whew……….. Where did summer go?  Here it is fall already, and Winter will be approaching very 

fast, with all the holidays too.   

I hope all of you had a great hunting season, and  have many stories to tell.  As for me, I did draw a 

Big Horn Sheep tag after twenty years of putting in, and filled my tag eight days before my season 

closed with a nice ram.  If you have any hunting pictures or stories you would like to share, send 

them my way, and I will try to put them in the upcoming newsletter. 

Many things are coming up.  Convention is coming up in January.  Look for the flyer , with all the 

details in the newsletter.  I hope that all of you can attend at least one fun filled day, and I hope 

that all of you can attend the general meeting as well.   

If you have any flyers for any upcoming events, please bring them with you to convention, or email 

me all of your information to WsmlaNews@gmail.com. 

So, until the next newsletter: 

Happy Shooting. 

Sandy Ladwig 

Www.wyomingmuzzleloaders.com 
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______________________________________________________ 

 

Greetings, 

 

Hope everybody had a good Hunting season this year.  I didn’t get an elk this year but our editor for the newsletter had 
a good sheep hunt.  I am sure we will hear more about this in the newsletter. 

 

Don’t forget the Winter Convention on January 18, 19 & 20 at the Ramkota Hotel (307) 266-6000 or you can call Trish 
Miller at (307) 234-6591.  Be sure to tell them when making reservations that you are with the Wyoming State Muzzle-
loaders for special rate.  If you need more information or trade tables, please call Trish. 

 

We are planning to have a raffle at convention this year.  I don’t know what it will be, but Melissa, Paula and Magic will 
come up with something. 

 

Hope everybody has a good Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at convention. 

 

      Gary 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Convention agenda 

Seminars, Seminars, and more Seminars.   

Photo Contest, so bring all of your photos you took this past year, as we need your entries. 

General meeting!! We need you to attend!!  We have four terms expiring and coming up for election.   Crystal Gillen, 
Paula Sorter, Frank Elzay, and Bill Morrisons’  terms are all done.  Come vote, to keep them on the board, or elect new 
officials.   

Dinner, Auction, and Dancing. 

Hope to see all of you there.   



Upcoming events: 



Wyoming State Muzzle Loaders Rendezvous and Traders Fair Photo Contest: 

 

2019 WSMLA Photo Contest 

The Wyoming State Muzzle Loading Association will feature a photo contest at State Conven-

tion in Casper on Saturday, January 19th, 2019.  This event is open to all members and your 

participation is encouraged. 

Categories: 

A. Humorous-Relating to our sport 

B. Shooting/Hunting-black powder target shooting or hunting 

C. Camp Life/Portraiture-rendezvous, primitive camps, people 

D. Scenery/Nature-a picturesque view or landscape/wildlife 

E. Captioned Photos-photos submitted with a phrase or saying attached to them 

**If your photo does not quite fit one of the above categories, we will, with your help place it 

into one anyway.   

Who may enter:  Any paid up member and their immediate family 

Rules: 

*Photos must be enlarged to 8 X 10 and matted.  Digital photos are acceptable but Xerox cop-

ies and pictures that are framed will not be allowed.  This is to make it fair to all participants.  

Please try to have your photos turned in at the photo contest table by 10:30 A.M. on Saturday, 

January 19th.  Remember, the earlier you have it on display, the more time people will have for 

voting on your entry.  Limit of three photos per category per person.   

Awards: 

• 1st, 2nd, 3rd place prizes will be awarded in each category. 

• 1st prize in each division will be $15,00 in Trader Bucks 

• 2nd prize in each division will be $10.00 in Trader Bucks 

• 3rd prize in each division will be $5.00 in Trader Bucks 

• A grand prize for best photo overall will be awarded $25.00 in Trader Bucks. 

**These Trader bucks will only be valid for this year’s convention. 

Judges: 

All members (including family) will be allowed to vote during the viewing period on Saturday.  

You will vote for one photo per category plus the best of show.  Judging will be closed at 3:00 

P.M. to allow for a count of the ballots.  Prizes will be awarded during the auction.  Photos may 

be auctioned off at the owner’s discretion.   

For complete rules, and if you have any questions about the photo contest, please feel free to 

contact Mike Johnson, at (307) 265-3256. 

 





The George Walker Winter Challenge Shoot 

 

Plan on attending the George Walker Winter Challenge Shoot. 

 

When:  Date to be announced at the general meeting at conven-

tion. 

 

Where:  At the Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders Range near Glenrock. 

 

Rules:  Set up a team of five men or three women.  Women can be on 

a man’s team, but men cannot be on a woman’s team.  come out and 

shoot all weekend.  the top three men’s and women’s teams will 

place and be awarded medallions.  Junior’s are also encouraged 

to participate.   

So come join in all the fun, come out enjoy the people, enjoy the 

competition, eat some great food, shoot some powder, get dirty, 

and most of all have a great time.   

 

Camping is available for the weekend at the range. 

 

For complete rules, and for more information, call Trish Miller at 

(307)234-6591, or Shawn Rothmeyer, at (307) 267-4879. 

 

Flyer to follow. 

 



Shoot Results from around the state... 

Sierra Madre MuzzleLoaders Mountain Man Rendezvous 





Sierra Madre MuzzleLoaders Mountain Man Rendezvous 





Sierra Madre MuzzleLoaders Mountain Man Rendezvous 



Big Horn Muzzleloader Bench Shoot 

Jeannie Dunn reported that there was a good turnout of 17 shooters at the Big 

Horn Basin Bench Match Shoot in Powell, WY.  A 14% increase in participation.  

Aggregate winners were given metals and Re-entry winners a 100% cash pay 

backs, and metals.  Good food, thanks to Marge Wormington, and Secretary 

work with Jeannie Dunn.  Thanks ladies. 

Winners-2018 

Re-entry  

Pistol 50 yards  1.  Ned Dunn             2.  Brian Youngberg   3.  Gary Millhouse 

50 yard         1.  Ethan Kolacny     2.  Rich Wormington  3.  Bob Florida 

75 yard         1.  Gary Millhouse    2.  Brian Youngberg   3.  Rich Wormington 

100 yard            1.  Rich Wormington 2.  Ethan Kolacny       3.  Bill Morrison 

150 yard            1.  Beth Brazelton     2.  Gary Millhouse      3.  Brian Youngberg 

200 yard            1.  Brian Youngberg  2.  Roger “Misfire”      3.  Ethan Kolacny 

 

Aggregate 

Pistol 50 yards  1.  Ned Dunn      2.  Gary Millhouse     3.  Brian Youngberg 

  50 yard        1.  Rich Wormington  2.  Roger Robling      3.  Gary Millhouse 

  75 yard            1.  Ethan Kolacny     2.  Roger Robling       3.  Gary Millhouse 

100 yard            1.  Bob Engelboch    2.  Gary Millhouse     3.  Sean Dunn 

150 yard            1.  Brian Youngberg  2.  Roger Robling      3.  Bob Engelboch 

200 yard            1.  Gary Millhouse     2.  Sara Banning       3.  Brian Youngberg 

 

*Note*  Beth Brazelton, who won the 150 yard Re-entry is only 16 years old.  

Congratulations Beth.   



The Sierra Madre Muzzle Loading Rifle Club’s Mike Underwood Memorial Turkey Shoot 

 

The Mike Underwood Memorial Turkey shoot turned out to be a good shoot even though it was 

cold. We had 11 shooters. One of the shooters was Tae-Ree Nickelson, Chris Nickelson’s grandson.  He had to warm up 
a couple of times, but he was a trooper. 

 

We had a good lunch consisting of ham and beans, sloppy joes, cookies, cake and cinnamon rolls. Good food helps you 
warm up inside. 

 

Our next shoot is on December 9th.  We will have the shoot in the morning and have our Christmas Party right after.  
Maybe we will get lucky and have a bit warmer day. 

 

Happy Holidays from the Sierra Madre Muzzle Loading Rifle Club! 

 

            

 

 

     

 

Thank you to Crystal Gillen for sending some great pictures, of the Sierre Madre Muzzle 
Loaders Turkey Shoot.  It looks like everyone had a great time and enjoyed the day.   



Wyoming Clubs at the Local Level 

 

Big Horn Basin Muzzle Loaders    Crow Creek Muzzle Loaders 

Tom Brewster (307) 366-2391    Mike Penz (307) 635-0791 

        Chris Allen (307) 635-8425 

    

 

Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders    Platte Valley Muzzle Loaders 

Shawn Rothmeyer (307) 267-4879   Jeff Williamson (307) 235-5220 

Trish Miller (307) 234-6591    Dennis Obert (307) 237-5705 

 

Rocky Mountain Free Trappers    Rusty Buffalo Muzzle Loaders 

Mike Corrigan (307) 237-5136    Karl Milner (307) 299-2074 

Allen Hebert (307) 778-7106 

 

Sheridan BullShooters     Sierra Madre Muzzle Loaders 

Albert Pierce (307) 672-6523    Josh Saier (307) 326-5503 

Roger Roebling (307) 655-2583    Joe Morrison (307) 326-8944 

 

Smoking Waters Mountain Men   Wind River Muzzle Loaders 

Ray Ferree (307) 864-2649    Terry Hubenka (307) 332-9269 

Charlie Stickney (307) 864-4126  

 

1838 Rendevous 

Dave Lehto (307) 856-4457 



President:    Director/Convention Chair  Newsletter Editor 

Gary Millhouse (2020)   Trish Miller (2020)   Sandra Ladwig (2020) 

P. O. Box 1044    5531 S. Elm    22274 Poison Spider Rd. 

Saratoga, WY 82331   Casper, WY  82601   Casper, WY 82604 

307-326-5503    307-234-6591    307-267-4879 

bkm100@hotmail.com        WsmlaNews@gmail.com 

 

Vice President    Director/Auction Chair   Director/Entertainment 

Rich Wormington (2021)  Ed Kern (2021)    Brian Speicher (2021) 

280 Hwy 14A East   316 S. Thurmond St.   2630 Prairie Lane 

Lovell, WY 82431   Sheridan, WY 82801   Bar Nunn, WY 82601 

307-548-6292    307-673-1376    307-247-5172 

bowmaker@tctwest.net  stagecoach@hotmail.com  rebar5172@att.net 

 

Treasurer    Director/State Website   Director/Photo Contest  

Crystal Gillen (2019)   Bill Morrison (2019)   Magic Mike Johnson (2020) 

P.O. Box 1871    612 Grace Ave.    1532 Grass Creek Rd. 

Saratoga WY 82331   Worland, WY 82401   Casper, WY 82604 

307-326-3211    307-347-4002    307-265-3256 

cgillen618@gmail.com   billm@bearlodgeangler.com  magicm@vcn.com 

 

Secretary                               Director /Traveling Trophy  Director                                     

Paula Sorter (2019)   Melissa Connely (2021)   Frank Elzay (2019) 

1448 W. 29th Street   75 Honeysuckle    391 Amoretti 

Casper, WY 82604   Casper, WY 82604   Lander, WY 82520 

307-259-1342    307-251-8767    307-332-4665 

paulasorter@yahoo.com  mconnely@caspercollege.edu  c_elzay @yahoo.com 

 

 

Officers and Directors of WSMLA (term expires). 



WSMLA News 

22274 Poison Spider Road 

Casper, WY 82604 

Don’t forget our upcoming events:  

 

January 18th - 20th  Wyoming State MuzzleLoaders Rendezvous 

                                      Ramkota Hotel, Casper, WY. 

 

 

 

 

If anyone has a shoot flyer or an event that you know that is coming 

up please contact me, so I can put the information in the newsletter.  

You can contact me at WsmlaNews@gmail.com. 

 

 


